
 

 

Skoolbag App 
Go to the App Store on your mobile phone and search 

“Bungendore” to find it. 

Skoolbag will keep you up to date with everything happening at BPS! 

 

BUNGENDORE PUBLIC SCHOOL 
 

WEEKLY NEWSLETTER   
Thursday 4 March 2021 

WEEK 6 TERM 1 

Don’t forget  

to bring 

your hat 

and water 

bottle to 

school! 

Goodbye with Love and Best Wishes from 

Mrs Lloyd 
 

Thank you everyone for making my last week and last day so special. 

It has been both my very great honour and my very great pleasure being 

the Principal of our beautiful school. We are truly blessed to have such amazing  

staff, students, family and school community. I wish Bungendore Public School all the  

very best for many happy and wonderful years ahead and to everyone – may all your  

dreams come true!    

Until the end of Term 1 …. 
      

Mr Brendon Wright and Mrs Emily Howarth shall be relieving as co Principals 

for the remainder of the term, sharing the responsibility of K-2 (Mr Wright) and  

3-6 (Mrs Howarth). Congratulations also to Mrs Emma Booth who will be  

relieving as Assistant Principal for Early Stage 1 and Mrs Tracey Leggett for 

Stage 3 during this time. 

Year 4 Excursion to 

National Museum & 

Botanic Gardens 

Tuesday 23 March 

Regional Swimming 

Carnival 

Thursday 11 March  

at Dapto 



 

 

BPS P&C AGM 

Everyone is invited to come along to our annual meeting—all positions will be declared 

open!  We would love new families of the BPS school community to be involved. 

 

We will also be streaming it via Zoom. And our usual meeting will follow the AGM. 

 

Zoom meeting invitation - Bungendore Public School P&C Association's Zoom Meeting 

7:00 pm - 9:00 pm 

Tue, 16 Mar. 2021 

https://au01web.zoom.us/j/64297395267 

Bungendore Public School P&C Association is inviting you to a scheduled Zoom meeting. 

Parents 
 Have you changed your address? 

 Have you changed your phone numbers? 

 Have you changed Emergency Contacts? 

 Have you notified the school of any new Medical conditions your 

child may have? 

 

Notes went home this week, please return to the school office. 
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Junior Basketball 
Wednesday Afternoons -  Terms 2 & 3  - in the School Hall 

Commencing Wednesday 21 April at 3:45pm 

K-2  @ 3:45pm 

3-4 @ 4:30pm 

5-6 @ 5:30pm 

Come one, come all….No experience required! 

Term 2—training & skill development 

Term 3—mini games & training for K-2, games for Years 3-6 

Cost is $70 for both terms. 

Any adult who can help … 

Please contact Rhonda-Jane Foulds on 0409 446 018 

Bungendore Soccer - Capital Football Competition 

Under 10s, 11s & 12s Still Places available! 

 

Have you registered yet? Clock is ticking! 

Capital Football teams Rego closes soon. 

 

Don’t miss out on a full and fun year of soccer.  

Visit playfootball.com.au and register for your team. 

 

How do you register I hear you asking? 

1. Visit playfootball.com.au 

2. Select Register. 

3.Search for Palerang United  

4. Click the link, and select the team - it will be listed as Bungendore and the 

age group 

5. Complete registration and it's all done! 

Any issues send an email to bungendoreufc@gmail.com or through Bungendore 

Community Soccer Facebook page 

http://playfootball.com.au/
http://playfootball.com.au/
mailto:bungendoreufc@gmail.com


 

 

The Bungendore CWA is holding it’s Land Cookery Competition . Parents and students are invited to enter. Winners 

qualify for the Group Competition on 16 March; and winners from there can go to the  State level where cash prizes, 

donated by The Land Newspaper, can be won. 

There is a special section for young competitors: 

 Butterfly Cakes for those 18 years and under 

 Jam Drops for the 12 years and under 

 

There is a Banana Cake Challenge with a cash prize for the Branch with the most entries in that class. 

All information about the competition is on the website     www.bungendorecwa.org including  

recipes specified in particular classes . 

 

Our Land Cookery Officer, Dette Finglas-Watson will be giving more information about this competition at the next 

Kitchen Chat on Sunday 23 February at 1:30pm at the CWA rooms. 

BUNGENDORE CWA Land Cookery Competition 
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